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COVID 19 – Government announcements, 22.2.21 

 
 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

 

Firstly, I hope you had a good half-term break and managed to spend some quality time with your 

families. 

As you may be aware, there is due to be a Government announcement today; which will detail the next 

phases of the National Lockdown arrangements – this will obviously include the plans for the much 

welcome return of students to school. We are all hoping for some good news. 

Experiences over the past 12 months tell us that the announcement will then be followed by a period of 

consultation and finer details. The planned Government ‘Road Map’ and further specifics will be 

observed by the Academy as a priority, which will then result in our plans being shared with you in a 

timely and informative manner – something that we have worked well on over time. 
 

Rest assured you will be well informed and we remain available for further enquiries as required. Please 

keep a close eye on our communications to you over the next week or so, where we will share our plans 

as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter and working with us to ensure we continue to work in 

partnership. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr S. Underwood 

Associate Principal 


